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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We write to confirm we are not in favour of a rate rise in the Clarence Valley Council. 
 
When Maclean had the Council we transferred hundreds of thousands of dollars to the CVC yet they want to raise rates in the 
outlying areas to come somewhere near Grafton's rates. We do not have anywhere near  
 
the infrastructure they do. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Ken & Barbara Wood 
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